
 FRIENDS OF FIRLE NEWS 

MOVIE NIGHT 
What a lovely evening , thank you so much to all who came along and snuggled up to watch 
TOY STORY 4. Plus a big thank you to all the helpers and parents who came along and made 
the kitchen bar fun! 
Both Alfriston and Firle School took home just over £150 profit each….a huge success. 

BAG 2 SCHOOL / JUMBLE SALE
Catherine Moore (Felix & Tabithas Mum) is kindly  organising the bags 2 school and yesterday 
we sent home the bags in your childs book bags , if you have more than one bags worth it 
doesn't have to go in the official ones so please feel free to fill up bin bags or similar with all 
your unwanted ( but decent) clothes, shoes , linens etc. 
This can be brought into school on or before March 4th where we will then do a jumble sale 
with it before sending it off to bag 2 school. 

UPCOMING 
DATES -

THANK YOU 

This is truly amazing!!!We are so 
grateful for all your precious time and 

energy spent helping to raise this 
money for our school. We have some 
exciting plans to spend on creative and 
inspiring workshops within school for the 
children…we will keep you posted!

FIRLE FACTOR - CHANGE OF DATE!!
It is now on MARCH 27TH ,so a bit more 

practise time for you budding stars!
Letters and entry forms coming next week  


